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NASA Ames Contractor Council
Meeting Minutes

December 5, 2019

Building N200, Jack Boyd Committee Room
	Position
	Name
	Organization
	M/S
	Phone

	NASA Representative
	Carol Carroll
	ARC
	200-9
	4-0256

	President
	Mark Rowland
	Flight Research Assoc.
	NRP-19
	(510) 366-5909

	Vice President
	Sandra Rasmussen 
	Critical Realm
	N232
	(408)-748-4363

	Treasurer
	Sara Jain
	Tellus Solutions
	
	(408) 368-0726

	Secretary
	Kathleen Kirk
	DeVine Consulting
	Fremont
	(510) 713-8800


Call to Order [11:02] by Mark Rowland

Introductions

Guest Speaker(s): Steven Hunt, ARC Records Program Manager 

· Mr. Hunt just took over the ARC Records Program Manager position and they are having problems with NASA Employee Checking Out process since there wasn’t system in place before.

· ARC Records is backed logged from February of former employees who never finished their check process form ARC-779 which is a risk because they are not complying to federal law. 

· Moving forward all Manager need to fill out the ARC-779 form when an employee leaves stating that the employee does not have access anymore to any Federal records or equipment. 

NASA Ames Center Operations Update:

Christine Munroe: NASA Representative 

· No report
ACC Business Items
ACC President’s Report – Mark Rowland 

1. Mark approved March Minutes at 11:55 am.  

2. There will be no ACC Meeting in January. 

ACC Vice President’s Report – Sandra R


- No Report.

ACC Treasurer’s Report – Sara 

3. Expenses for the last couple months: $1,200.00

4. Total Net income: $28,582.85

ACC Secretary’s Report – Kathleen Kirk

- no report
Committee Reports
Small Business – Saba Hussain

5. No Report

Ames Calendar– Faten Mansour and Kim 

6. Throw away bad calendar approved. 

7. People please sign up to voluntary for calendars. Anyone can still buy with Paypal or with cash. 

8. ACC are planning to have the Annual Happy Hour in January. Faten booked a room at Michaels Restaurant. 

Marketing and Communications - Renee Mitchell
1. No report
Imagination Foundation – David Cornelius and Linda McCahon

2. We have approved a grant for a 1 division school of $2,000.00 for buses and check went through. 

Public Policy- Sara Jain

3. NASA is sending a mobile robot to the South Pole of the Moon to get a close-up view of the location and concentration of water ice in the region and for the first time ever, actually sample the water ice at the same pole where the first woman and next man will land in 2024 under the Artemis program.

4. About the size of a golf cart, the Volatiles Investigating Polar Exploration Rover, or VIPER, will roam several miles, using its four science instruments — including a 1-meter drill — to sample various soil environments. Planned for delivery to the lunar surface in December 2022, VIPER will collect about 100 days of data that will be used to inform the first global water resource maps of the Moon.

Safety Outreach– Mike Weiss and Linda McCahon

5. NIF Audit is happening and it’s being dissolved 

6. There will be cutbacks and change is coming from this. We will find out more in the next couple months. 

ACC Golf Tournament –Mark Rowland

7. No Report

Contractor Excellence Awards – Deborah Kolyer and Sandra Rasmussen 

8. Moving the event to March.

9. Having problems with room and factors. 
New Business
Adjourning the Meeting

1. Mark Rowland adjourned the meeting at 12:57 pm.
Next Scheduled Meeting
1. The next official meeting will be February 5th, 2020 at 11 am. 
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